
BRADEN RIVER HIGH SCHOOL 

SAC MEETING MINUTES 

December 3, 2018 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm 

1. Welcome by Kathy Marcinkiewicz, President, SAC 

2. Approval of November minutes 

MOTION 1 made to approve minutes made by Denise Berger and seconded by Nicole Agliano;   

  motion carried 

3. Status of Dual Enrollment – Shirley Hurley, Coordinator of Adv. Studies 

SCF has dropped Manatee Co. 

Currently working with USF and Southeastern University to offer DE next year 

Continuing to pursue opportunities for students. Will also still have AP 

Q – will the PERT still be used for admission? A – Yes 

Q – Both SE and USF on campus? A – Yes – one is public, and one is private. Depends on what 
we work out. Looking for our best opportunities for students 

Q – Will SE be credited with USF and other state schools? A – Yes – the general ed courses 
would 

Q – How will the SCF program work? A – The transportation would be on the onus of the 
parent. Schedules are so different.  

Q – How is that coordinated? A – the school works with them and it is a jigsaw. Mr. Whelden 
explained options and how it can work with on campus as well as AP. 

Meeting with them on Wednesday and hope to have something finalized in order to work with 
our registration process. We had been working with them prior to this. Last year’s deadline was 
May due to paperwork. 

Q – What is the timeline for testing? A – Students can be taking the testing now and students 
should list those schools now. 

Q – Score requirements, have they changed? A – That is something we are working on with 
them. We want to continue to work with those students already in DE, so they may be 
“grandfathered” in. Scores are somewhere around 20? Check the curriculum guide online.  

Will inform schools as soon as an articulation agreement is reached.  

We are also adjusting our registration process as we work through the DE process as it was very 
early before. 



The District is working through all portions of the agreement to accommodate students. BRHS 
will be sure to inform parents once an agreement is made,      

4.  A+ Plan Vote - “Any full time staff member (even if they left BRHS by their choosing) that was 
part of the Pirate Family last year ('17-'18), equally shares the bonus money.  Those that were not full time 
will receive a percentage based on the amount of time worked.  It was agreed that non-renewals would 
receive no additional funds. A small amount will be left for any employee that may have been overlooked and 
has earned bonus money (2 "shares").  If no staff member is left off, the money will be used at the Principal's 
discretion. 

a. Plan has been approved by staff. (3- nay votes and 134 - yes) 
b. This plan has been a tradition at BRHS and has had resounding support from staff 
c. Motion to approve by Matt Collis and second by Ivan Ramirez. Unanimous vote for 

approval. 

5. SIP plan – Storyboardthat.com - Katherine Dudek 

a. Mrs. Dudek shared how she uses “Storyboardthat.com” and gave presentation of how she 
utilizes it in class. 

b. She received mini-grant and has also presented the uses with other staff on campus 
c. Modeled her own examples as well as student examples 
d. Current budget has approximately 12,590 minus encumbrances to 11,400 available. 
e. Requested to purchase 15 licenses for additional staff to use. Cost is approximately 

$1,439.85.  
a. Nicole Agliano motioned to approve and seconded by Matt Collis. Approved for 

purchase by SAC 
f. Continued discussion of how this could be used by students and also related to real world 

opportunities. Student Madeline Lindsley added how much she also likes it. 

Principal’s Report by Mrs. Sharon Scarbrough 

• Deb Hartline – one of the four Semi-Finalists for Excellence in Education Award 
• Fall Sports Banquet 
• MBOP are Grand Champions; are repeat State Champions 
• TSA took 1st place at the Manatee Regional TSA Conference 
• JROTC Raiders brought home their 8th State Championship. The Mixed Team took 1st 

place and the Female Team was 2nd place 
• FAFSA Workshop on Wednesday at 4:30 
• Holiday Concerts this week 
• TSA is sponsoring “Operation Santa” to help needy east county families. 
• River Wonderland is on Monday, Dec. 10 at 6:00 
• Exams begin Tuesday, Dec. 18 

6. Closing by Kathy Marcinkiewicz 

Next Meeting scheduled for February 4, 2019. 

Adjourned 7:04 pm 


